
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF GROTON 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Groton will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, January 21, 2025, at 7:30 pm, at the Groton Village Office, 308 Main Street, to 
consider the adoption of a local law that will override the tax levy limit as established under Section 
3-c of the General Municipal Law. 

The proposed local law will allow the Village to adopt a budget for the fiscal year 
commencing on June 1, 2025, that, if necessary, exceeds the real property tax levy limit as defined by 
General Municipal Law §3-c. 

A copy of the local law in its entirety will be available for review at the Village Clerk’s Office,  
308 Main Street, during usual business hours. 

The public is invited to attend, and all oral or written comments may be presented for 
consideration. 

Any person with special needs, who wishes to attend the hearing, should contact the Village 
Office (607-898-3966) immediately so your particular needs can be accommodated. 
 

By order of the Board of Trustees. 

 
Nancy Niswender 
Village Clerk 
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